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Welcome to July and August Newsletter! 
 

The home continued with visits both inside and outside in the 

summer. 

We celebrated Eileen Birthday. We had a visit from Stephen family 

playing music in the garden.  We had lots of activities for the 

residents 

 



 

We had activities both inside and outside of the home. 

 

 

  



Residents continued to enjoy the great weather. 

 

 

  



We had Stephen Family play music for the residents in the garden. 

 

 

  



We Celebrated Eileen Birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Finally, we cheered England at the Euros, it almost came home! 

 

 


